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PUBLIC BULLETIN        March 6, 2014 
 
Number:  2014 – 02         
 
Subject:  Entry Specialist contact information 

 
 
PURPOSE:   
 
The purpose of this notice is to inform the Brokers of a change in Entry Specialist contact for the Port of Blaine. 
 
 
 
PROCEDURES:   
 
Effective Monday March 10, 2014, brokers filing at the Port of Blaine will no longer be assigned an individual 
Entry Specialist as point of contact.  General inquiries can be directed to the Entry Specialist phone number 
360-332-4365 or to the Entry Specialist team email address BlaineEntrySpecialist2@CBP.DHS.Gov. 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
Kenneth Williams 
Assistant Port Director 
Trade Operations 
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